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INVITATION 

 

   

     15.5. 2012 

 

The 1
st
 CO-OPERATION SEMINAR FOR THE SECRETARY GENERALS OR SPORTS DIRECTORS OF 

EDSO ON 8. -11.NOVEMBER 2012 IN ANTALYA, TURKEY  

 

Distinguished EDSO member countries, 

 

The European Deaf Sports Organisation EDSO will organise the 1
st
 Co-operation Seminar for the Secretary Generals or 

Sports Directors of the member countries of EDSO, in Antalya, Turkey on 8-11.November 2012.  

 

The objective of the seminar is to develop co-operation between the EDSO EC and its member countries. For instance, 

presentation of the new EDSO sports regulations and your analysis in practise. The themes for the groups will be 

connected with the views and developments ideas of the participants for EDSO activies in all fields. 

 

EDSO invites one representative from each member country to the seminar. The participant should be deaf, member of 

the national deaf sports organisation and communicate fluently in international signs.  

The first 25 participants who send their registration will be accepted to the seminar. EDSO will cover the travel  

expenses of the participants up to 200€ (using the cheapest means of travel) and the accommodation and meal expenses. 

Per diems will not be paid. The original receipts of travel expenses should be given to EDSO during the seminar. Please 

note that the travel expenses will be paid directly to your bank account after the seminar. 

 

In case there will be less participants than expected, the EDSO member countries can send a registration of another 

representative to the seminar. In that case the national organisations should themselves cover all the travel, 

accommodation and meal expenses of this other participant. 

the EDSO Secretary General Juha-Matti Aaltonen will be responsible for the seminar programme. The EDSO EC will 

also be present in the seminar. 

The deadline for registrations for the seminar is the 30
th
 of July 2012. The registrations should be sent directly to the 

EDSO Secretary General: secretary@edso.eu 

 

Full contact information, arrival and departure times, means of travelling and special diets should be mentioned in the 

registration. 

The seminar venue will be Hotel Porto Bello, Antalya: www.portobello.com.tr. 

Arrival date is the 8th of November and departure date is the 11
th
 of November. 

 

Further information on the venue of the seminar, programme and other practical issues will be sent to the participants in 

the letter of confirmation of participation by the end of August. 

 

We hope to receive positive reactions from you in sending your registrations to the seminar on your part to promote the 

good co-operation between the EDSO EC and its member countries! 

 

- WELCOME  -  

 

Björn Roine    Juha-Matti Aaltonen 

President    Secretary General 

 



 


